
 
 

Advertisement for Bids 
 
Sealed proposals will be received by Mr. Mark A Blake, PE, of the North Carolina State Ports 
Authority at the North Carolina Maritime Building, 2202 Burnett Blvd., Wilmington, NC, 
28401, Phone No. (910) 746-6407, up to 3:00 p.m. on Thursday November 30, 2023, and 
immediately thereafter publicly opened and read aloud for the furnishing of labor, material and 
equipment entering the construction of C-1763 LED Retrofits – Port of Morehead City 2024. 
 
Bids will be received for single prime construction contract.  Bidders should clearly indicate on 
the outside of the bid envelope, "Bid Proposal for:  of C-1763 LED Upgrades – Port of 
Morehead City 2024.", their NC General Contractor's License Number and that the bid is for 
"Single Prime Bid". 
 
Complete electronic copies of plans, specifications and contract documents will be available from 
the Engineering and Maintenance Department, North Carolina State Ports Authority, 2202 Burnett 
Blvd., Wilmington, North Carolina, 28401, Bobby G Sweat, Phone No. (910) 746-6407, Email: 
bobby.sweat@ncports.com. Place in the subject line: “of C-1763 LED Upgrades – Port of 
Morehead City 2024.” 

 
An open non-mandatory pre-bid meeting will be held for all interested bidders and vendors on 
Thursday, November 16 , 2023, at 11:00 AM in the Engineering Conference room located at 113 
Arendell Street, Morehead City, NC, 28557. Attendance at the Pre-Bid meeting is not mandatory, 
but all Bidders should attend this conference and/or visit the site to acquaint themselves with site 
conditions and job requirements. TWIC will be required to access the site. If you do not have a 
TWIC card, please contact to Bobby Sweat prior to the pre-bid meeting arrange access.  

 
The Owner reserves the unqualified right to reject any or all bids and waive informalities. 
 
Owner: 
North Carolina State Ports Authority 
2202 Burnett Boulevard 
Wilmington, North Carolina 28401 
Phone: (910) 746-6407 
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